
 

  

December 28, 2021 – Travel Updates 
  
Please find below your weekly bulletin of industry updates. 
 

 US Passport Fees to Increase 

 Air Canada Ready to Meet US Testing Requirements 

 Winter Weather, Omicron Impacts Holiday Flight Schedules 

 Delta Working to Implement New Covid-19 Isolation Guidance Issued by CDC 

 US Is Lifting South Africa Entry Ban 
 
To view our bulletin library, please visit https://www.adtrav.com/travel-bulletins. 
 
Please reach out to your account manager if you have any questions. 
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